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         4 November 2020 

 

Dear resident, 

 

COVID INFECTION  

 

It is unfortunate that we advise you of a resident who has tested positive for 

the Covid-19 virus in our village.  

 

Please know that all the necessary protocols are in place and the resident in 

question has already been in self-isolation for the last four days, while 

waiting on the test result.  

 

We suggest that, unless completely necessary, keep all social gatherings to 

a complete minimum, including dining in the Bistro.  

 

Please remember to continue wearing your face masks, practice the 1.5m 

social distancing and to sanitize and / or wash your hands regularly.  

 

We will keep you up to date on the situation.  

 

Keep safe 

 

 

Regards  

Kim 

Assistant Village Manager 


